
 

Words for Christmas Singalongs 

(2 year olds) 

 

Next week our Rainbow room 

children will be bringing home the 

words for the songs they are 

learning ready for our Christmas 

Singalong. Ne 

 

 

 

 

 

30th November 2018 

Harvest Food Collection 

 

 

Dates 

Thursday 20th 

December closed for 

N1 children 

N2 children 

performing nativities 

(see newsletter of 12th 

October on website 

for times to attend 

with your child - 

normal sessions will not 

be running) 

Friday 21st December 

last day of term (and 

party day) 

 

 

 

A s  

After School Club

 
 

Christmas is coming 

to the after school 

club! 

 

Monday – Christmas 

Food Activities 

Tuesday – Christmas 

stories and songs 

Wednesday- 

Christmas crafts 

Thursday – Christmas 

Crafts 

Friday – Christmas 

card making 

 

Please contact the 

office for price 

details.  

 

Christmas Jumper Day 

Friday 14th December, £1 per child in 

aid of St Cuthberts Hospice. 

 

 

Christmas Cards                         

 

Please can each child bring in one 

Christmas card (home made if you can, 

just ask if you need a piece of card) 

addressed to “all the staff and 

children”. We will display these in the 

porch (or the Rainbow room for the 

younger children). This saves adults’ 

time in writing/giving out dozens of 

cards and brings more pleasure to the 

children.  

 

Fund raising for Christmas 

Activities 

We try to make Christmas a 

magical and fun time for 

children, through providing the 

following activities; 

A Puppet Show 

A Nativity performance with 

costumes, music and 

refreshments for parents 

A singalong for our two year 

olds 

A Christmas party including a 

party tea 

A Magic Show 

A visit from Santa, including a 

present for each child 

To raise money to pay for the 

above we will be selling 

Christmas items in the porch 

starting from next week 

including Stockings (£1.50) and 

Christmas puddings (£2). We 

will also be holding a raffle on 

nativity day. Please support our 

Christmas  activities by sparing 

what you can. 
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